BEFORE

THE PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION OF OHIO
	In the Matter of the Petition of TracFone Wireless, Inc., dba Safelink Wireless for Designation as an Eligible Telecommunications Carrier.
	)

)

)

)


	Case No. 10-614-TP-UNC 


NOTICE OF WITHDRAWAL 

BY

THE OFFICE OF THE OHIO CONSUMERS’ COUNSEL

The Office of the Ohio Consumers’ Counsel (OCC) hereby provides notice, to the Public Utilities Commission of Ohio and parties, of OCC’s withdrawal from the above-captioned case.  This filing reflects OCC’s consideration of its reduced resources and does not reflect a change in OCC’s own position on any issue.  

   Respectfully submitted,

	JANINE L MIGDEN-OSTRANDER

OHIO CONSUMERS’ COUNSEL

/s/ Terry L. Etter




Terry L. Etter, Counsel of Record

Assistant Consumers’ Counsel

Office of the Ohio Consumers’ Counsel

10 West Broad Street, Suite 1800

Columbus, Ohio  43215

614-466-8574 (Telephone)

etter@occ.state.oh.us



CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE
I hereby certify that a copy of the foregoing Notice of Withdrawal was served electronically upon the parties this 3rd day of August 2011.  


/s/ Terry L. Etter





Terry L. Etter


Assistant Consumers’ Counsel

SERVICE LIST

	William Wright

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio

Attorney General Section

180 East Broad Street, 6th Floor

Columbus, OH 43215-3793
	Mitchell F. Brecher

GREENBURG TRAURIG, LLP

2101 L Street, NW

Suite 1000

Washington, DC 20037



	Ellis Jacobs

Advocates for Basic Legal Equality, Inc.

333 West First Street, Suite 500B

Dayton, OH 45402
	Michael R. Smalz

Joseph V. Maskovyak

Ohio Poverty Law Center

555 Buttles Avenue

Columbus, OH 43215


william.wright@puc.state.oh.us
ejacobs@ablelaw.org
msmalz@ohiopovertylaw.org
jmaskovyak@ohiopovertylaw.org
brecherm@gtlaw.com

